
Rancho Track Boosters

Date: 6/12/15

Roll Call:  Tom G., Renee H., Josh B., Lonnie P., Dorothy S, 

Meeting called to order by Tom Seconded by Josh at 6:09 6/12/15 

Review and approval of last minutes meeting

Motion to approve: Cheri with note to change typo from hose to those in reference to sponsors  
Seconded by: Dorothy

Treasurer’s report: None given

Recap of Banquet

The flow of the banquet needs to be looked at and perhaps rearranged.  Suggested change is to do a 
welcome address a few of the awards then food, more awards, then dessert and the last of the awards.

The food cost was more than expected we need to revisit this cost as it came in at 1851.00

Emily suggested that she would like to do a slide show to be played on a loop while we are eating.

The boys relay medals were not correct Smith will engrave them with the corrections.

Picnic Prep

Dorothy will pick up corn and bring pan for melting butter, Renee will pick up squeezy things for melted 
butter. Josh will bring canopy.  All other supplies have been purchased and will be brought to the picnic 
site.  We will all pitch in in shifts.  

Hurdle Spencers

Renee’s Optometrist, a Rancho Alumni, would be interested in doing hurdle sponsorship.  

Possible pricing would be $300 per flight. But it is to be decided how many seasons the sponsorship 
would last.  

Individual hurdles would look weird so it would need to be by the flight.

Opening for Vice President

Josh Bradley will be moving to Denver and will leave a vacancy for Vice President open.  To date we have 
nobody to fill this position.  This also brings up an additional account signed will be required on the bank 
account.  Due to lack of time it was decided that Renee Hatten would become a signer on the account.

August 21 is the Golf Tournament that is all

Meeting Minutes by Renee Hatten, Secretary

Next meeting to be held 9/4/15




